Mrs. Reed’s Weekly Newsletter
October 25th-October 30th




























Reading/Language Arts

Our story for the week is A Big Fish for Max.  I will be sending home the reading test for practice this week on Friday.  Our reading skills for the week are sequencing and predict and set purpose.    

The high frequency words are catch, put, good, said, no, and want.  Please continue to work on the Kindergarten and Unit 1 high frequency words   

We will take our Spelling test on Thursday for practice.  The words are fish, with, shop, ship, then, rush, trash, shut, shell, and thin.  

The Grammar skill for the week is common nouns.  This will be for a grade on Thursday.    

Social Studies/Science
We will be studying pumpkins this week in science.  


Weekly Announcements

· Reading Test:  Practice (I will send it home on Friday.)
· Spelling Test:  Practice
· Grammar:  Will be for a grade
· Remember to check your child’s binder daily.
· Join Class Dojo.  It’s a great way to keep up with your child’s behavior and receive messages from me.
· Please save all of your BoxTops for Education.  Thanks so much to those of you who have already sent some in!  Money earned can be used in our classroom.  

Math
The students will be making 10, using a part part whole chart to find the missing numbers for 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, and 11, use apples to practice subtracting, and using manipulatives to solve word problems.  

Continue to practice the addition/subtraction facts at home.   The Gumball math will not be taken for a grade until the 2nd 9 weeks.  



